Richardson Co Sheriff and Board Discuss New Radios

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners authorized Sheriff Don Pounds to pursue a chance to obtain radios used with the Nebraska Statewide Radio System from the State of Nebraska at no cost to the county.

During the May 16th meeting Pounds informed Commissioners of the opportunity to obtain the radio equipment. The Sheriff is also to review the costs involved with getting the radios programmed for use by the Sheriff's Department.

Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert reported the construction of the new shop building at Humboldt has been completed. The next step will be getting the electrical work finished.

Representatives of several groups met with Commissioners to discuss what their companies have to offer County Employees for health insurance options.

Many Signals Communications